
From: Ackerman, Jeffrey A - DNR 
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2019 9:39 AM 
To: 'Jeff A. Miesen' 
Cc: 'Robyn Seymour' (rseymour@chorus.net); Chancellor, Sandra D - DNR 
Subject: DERF Bid Variance Approved for Highway Cleaners - Boscobel DNR #02-22-

543001 
 
Hi Jeff, 
We are granting you a variance to the NR 169 Wis. Adm. Code rule requiring competitive bidding for the 
consultant performing the remedial action at the “Highway Cleaners” site, which is enrolled in the DERF 
program. Please accept this email as our formal approval of your request, and have Seymour proceed 
with the next steps. 
Regards, Jeff 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Jeff Ackerman 

608-275-3323 
jeff.ackerman@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Jeff A. Miesen <Jeff.Miesen@moundcitybank.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 5:11 PM 
To: Ackerman, Jeffrey A - DNR <Jeffrey.Ackerman@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Highway Cleaners - Boscobel (aka Mound City Project) 
 
Jeff, 
 
I am requesting that a variance be granted for section NR 169.11 to allow Seymour 
Environmental due to the fact that it will save a lot of time and there will not be any additional 
expense. 
 
Jeff Miesen 
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